
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 
“Be a University Student” Experience Program 

E/IC/SC/17/98   

5
th

 January, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Islamic Primary School and the Tuen Mun District Youth Programme Committee will 

organize an activity for selected P.5 students. The students will visit Lingnan University.  Details 

are listed below.  Please complete the reply slip and have students return it to the class teacher. 

Thank you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

 

Remark: (1) Parents are responsible for students’ transportation back home. 

        (2) Homing team will not be available. 

    

Reply Slip             E/IC/SC/17/98 

“Be a University Student” Experience Program 

  

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I  * allow / do not allow my child                               (Class：   ) to 

participate in “Be a University Student” Experience Program 

 

 

 

Parent’s Signature :                          

 

Parent’s Name :                                     

 

Date:                                          

 

* Please delete as appropriate. 

 

Activity: “Be a University Student” Experience Program 

Place: Lingnan University 

Organization: Tuen Mun District Youth Programme Committee 

Date: 8
th

 February, 2018 (Thursday) 

Gathering & dismissal place Islamic Primary School  

Gathering & dismissal time Gather during school hours and dismiss around 4:30p.m. 

Teacher in charge: Ms. Sun (Tel: 2450-2270) 

Remarks: 
1. Lunch will be provided (Prepare snack and drinks) 

2. Please wear PE uniform 


